


APOLOCGIES FOR THE DELAY IN SENDING OUR THANKS.
FOR REASONS BEYOND OUR CONTROL
THERE WAS A LONG DELAY IN US RECEIVING OUR PROFESSIONAL PHOTOS.



FROM THE BOTTOM OF OUR HEARTS,
WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK YOU FOR SHARING IN THE CELEBRATION OF OUR WEDDING.
WE FELT THE LOVE AND HAPPINESS ALL AROUND US,
WHICH MADE IT THE MOST MEMORABLE DAY OF OUR LIVES.



RHYS & BOUDI
24.09.22
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